
 

22nd April 2024  PMA/cb 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Chessington Trip 
 
I am writing to inform you that, due to a double booking on the part of the coach company, 
the Year 9 trip to Chessington will now take place on Tuesday 18th June rather than Friday 
21st June. We apologise for any inconvenience this change of date may cause but 
unfortunately it was unavoidable, and we are really keen for this trip to still go ahead to reward 
the girls for all their hard work this year. 
 
The price for the trip will continue to be £32 including entry to the park and coach travel.  We 
have managed to re-book on the same week as the original date as we are hopeful that this 
will give the students the opportunity to enjoy the day with shorter queues at the venue as 
opposed to those experienced in the very last week of term when most schools decide to visit. 
 
It is pleasing to note that we have had a high number of students book onto the trip already. 
A few parents have requested an extension to the deadline and because we want all of Year 9 
attending, we have decided to extend the deadline until 5pm on Tuesday 30th April 2024.  
After this time, you will no longer be able to book a place via ScoPay and your daughter will 
be expected to attend school as normal on 18th June. 
 
Friday 21st June will now revert to being a normal school day. 
 
As usual, we will still be planning an additional day of trips on the final week of the summer 
term and these will be announced very soon.  These will include a number of free trips to help 
in these economic times and will hopefully enable all students to attend. 
 
Parents/carers who are in receipt of benefits can make a request in writing to Ms Lort at 
clort@brentford.hounslow.sch.uk for financial assistance towards the cost of the visit.  
Evidence of receipt of benefits may be required.  If you have any questions related to the 
change, please contact your daughter’s tutor in the first instance. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mr P May 
Assistant Headteacher 
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